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Attachment 2: Welcome Email

Thank you for agreeing to help CDC’s Division of Violence Prevention evaluate some of Veto Violence’s tools!
Your feedback is extremely important. We anticipate that it will take approximately 30 minutes to review your assigned tool or resource and complete the survey. We have randomly assigned you to review:
[One of the following will be displayed and bolded]

Connections Selector: https://vetoviolence.cdc.gov/apps/connecting-the-dots/node/5 

Violence Prevention in Practice: https://vetoviolence.cdc.gov/apps/violence-prevention-practice/#!/ 

Please allow yourself time to review the tool or resource in a quiet, comfortable environment. After you have reviewed it, please click the link below to begin your survey. The survey starts with demographic questions and is followed by general questions about your experience with navigation, likes, dislikes, what works, and what could use improvement. 

When you are ready, please begin the survey by following this link. 	Comment by Roby, Sarah (CDC/DDNID/NCIPC/DVP): Note that the link will be active when the email is sent- it is not right now.

Should you have questions about this survey, please contact Alan Williams at awilliams@banyancom.com. 

We look forward to learning from you!
The Division of Violence Prevention’s Health Communication and Education Team



